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MANDATORY TRAINING 

EONE GRINDER PUMP INSTALLATION 
 
 

Attention all contractors that want to work on sewer connections in the City of Warwick. 
 
This post is to inform you of a mandatory training session that you are required to attend 
if you wish to perform sewer connections requiring a grinder pump within the City Of 
Warwick. 
 
In order to connect to the sewer system in certain sections of the City, an EONE grinder 
pump is required as part of the installation. For sewer connections requiring a grinder 
pump, both a sewer connection permit with the WSA, and an electrical permit with the 
building department, must be pulled and approved. The installation of the grinder pump 
must also pass an inspection by FR Mahony in order for the warranty to be activated, 
and the property owner to be protected. 
 
Due to these requirement, FR Mahony and the Warwick Sewer Authority will be holding 
a mandatory training session for all contractors that wish to work on sewer connections 
requiring an EONE grinder pump. A representative from FR Mahony will provide 
instruction on the proper installation of an EONE grinder pump, the wiring requirements 
and common issues that are observed during their inspections.  
 
The training will occur on Tuesday March 4th at 9 A.M. at the Warwick Sewer Authority. 
We will require you to sign in and provide your contractor’s license number. Any 
contractor that does not attend this training session will need to contact the WSA to 
schedule an alternate time to review the materials. If a contractor does not attend the 
training session or make alternate arrangements to view the materials, they will not be 
allowed to work on a sewer connection requiring a grinder pump.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or require an alternate time to review the 
training materials. You may contact us at (401)739-4949 or 
WarwickSewer@Warwickri.Gov. 
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